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TAMARA PARGÄTZI 

From a young age, I have been fascinated by the human 

body and how it works. After completing my high school 

diploma, I stumbled upon osteopathy by chance. I found 

the combination of medicine, manual therapy, and the 

contact with people very interesting, which led me to 

choose this field of study. 

After completing a five-year full-time training in Lausanne 

from 2009 to 2014, I gained valuable practical experience 

during my assistantship. I successfully passed the GDK 

exam after three years in the fall of 2017 and then 

decided to become self-employed with Osteopathy Pizol. 

I met Dr. Roy Bösiger during an internship in my studies, 

and when he moved his practice to Floraweg, the 

opportunity for collaboration arose. What I find particularly interesting about Dr. Bösiger’s concept is 

the regular exchange between therapists with different medical backgrounds, from which both I and 

my patients can benefit. 

For more information about my services and application areas, please visit: 

www.osteopathie-pizol.ch 
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